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     What we are learning 
 

Can you believe this is the last 

week before Winter break?  This 

week we will be wrapping up our 

theme on gingerbread and doing 

some holiday inspired activities.  

We will be having a Holiday party 

on Friday, Dec. 20.  If you would 

like to send in treats please 

remember that there are 20 children 

and two teachers in each class.  

Treats need to be store bought and 

nothing with nuts. 

 

 

 
 

 

In December 

Dec 23-Jan. 3 No School 

Winter Break 

At Home 
Practice sorting stuffed animals 

by size or color. 

Reminders 
Please make sure you are picking up and dropping off on time!  AM class is from 8:30-

11:00 and the PM class is from 12:30-3:00. 

Books We Will Read 

The Gingerbread Cowboy, Ninjabread Man 


